
  

better year. As our 
450th commemora-
tive year draws 
closer, the Veter-
ans Council will be 
involved in a big 
way to help cele-
brate 450 years of 
continuous military 
presence in St. Au-
gustine. We thank  
the heroic efforts 
of so many of our 
valiant military 
men and women 
who have given so 
much for the pro-
tection of our city, 
our state and our 
nation. We salute 
them all.  

My wish is for a 
very Happy, 
Healthy, and Patri-
otic New Year for 
each of you.  
     
Bill Dudley                                                                              
Chairman                                                                                   
Veterans Council of 
St. Johns County, 
Inc 

Fellow Veterans,  

As we reflect back 
over 2012, the Vet-
erans Council can 
be very proud of 
all the activities 
we have been in-
volved with to 
honor our Veter-
ans. Our continu-
ing involvement 
with community 
projects, coopera-
tion with other 
Veterans groups, 
and our outreach 
through programs 
working with or-
ganizations such 
as FVPPI , MOAA, 
Elks, Rolling Thun-
der, Patriot Guard 
Riders and others 
has gained us 
recognition in the 
community as a 
stalwart repre-
sentative for our 
Veterans.  

Our recent 
Wreaths Across 
America program 
held this month at 
the St. Augustine 
National Cemetery 

is a classic example. 
Recent years has 
shown a poor per-
formance for partici-
pation in this pro-
gram. This year for 
the first time, the 
Veterans Council 
adopted the pro-
gram and under the 
leadership of Dan 
Blackman, it was a 
huge success, 
achieving the goal 
his committee estab-
lished at the outset 
and then some.  

The Veterans Council 
continues to look for 
ways to assist our 
Veterans in St. Johns 
County. I applaud 
the support we get 
from other organi-
zations and the turn-
out we get for 
events. This demon-
strates a patriotic 
spirit and the appre-
ciation our communi-
ty has for itüs Veter-
ans.  

I look forward to 
2013 and the plans 
we have for an even 
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ǎŜǇŀǊŀǘŜ ƴƻƴ-ōŀƴƪ ŀŶƭƛŀǘŜ ƻŦ ²Ŝƭƭǎ CŀǊƎƻ ϧ /ƻƳǇŀƴȅΦ 
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ǊƛƎƘǘǎ ǊŜǎŜǊǾŜŘΦ млмл-прму ώупфтс-Ǿмϐ !мрлт 

 

The St. Johns County Bar Association 
handed out Pro Bono Awards this 
month, Howard McGillin is a three time 
recipient. McGillin attends nearly all the 
consumer classes, assists prior to 
class with consumer client interviews, 
accepts pro bono cases, and gives le-
gal aid outreach educational lectures in 
the community when legal aid staff can-
not cover them. 

The Veterans Council of St. Johns 

County congratulates COL McGillin. 
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IƻǿŀǊŘ hΦ aŎDƛƭƭƛƴΣ WǊΦ 

/ƻƭƻƴŜƭΣ ¦{ !ǊƳȅ όwŜǝǊŜŘύ 

!ǧƻǊƴŜȅ ŀƴŘ /ƛǾƛƭ aŜŘƛŀǘƻǊ  

 

  COL Howard McGillin, US Army, ret. 

http://www.FMPLLAW.COM
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The residents and employees of Clyde E. Lassen had a wonderful holiday season and hope you all 

did as well. Here are some photos of just a few of the ways we enjoyed the season!  

1. The Patriot Service Dogs and their owners stopped by to bring some holiday cheer to the resi-

dents. 

2. Elvis gave a wonderful concert. 

3. Mr. Isolda and his family are just a few who had a special visitor 

4. Hmméé? 

5. The Peter Canerossi Dancers were a beautiful way to spend an 

afternoon. 

Even the staff received a visit.  

 

 

 

 

              

 

                                                                                                             

   

  Clyde E. Lassen State Veterans Nursing Home 

   Patriotism is our motto    

   Santa & COL ED Taylor 

   Photo by George Milroy 
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 A posting by Alex Horton on VAôs website: The Stories and Lessons of WWII Still Linger 

 There have been a lot of reminders about World War II in recent weeks. The 71st anniversary of the attack on 
Pearl Harbor was earlier this month, and WWII Vets gathered at their memorial in Washington for a special ceremony to 
honor the legacy of the Greatest Generation.          
 This week marked the 68th anniversary of the start of the Battle of the Bulge, a last ditch effort by the German mili-
tary to retake the European continent. The brutal fightðin freezing conditions with Americans running on little food, 
warmth, and ammoðdefeated the last Nazi thrust in what has been called the greatest American battle in our history. 
 With these reminders of American resoluteness and victory, this week also brought somber news. Hawaii Senator 
Daniel Inouye, an Army Veteran of World War IIôs famous 442nd regiment, Medal of Honor recipient, and longstanding Vet-
erans advocate, died Monday at the age of 88.         
 His heroics on the battlefield are nearly incomprehensible; check out his Medal of Honor citation to be astonished. 
VA Secretary Eric Shinseki counted Sen. Inouye as a friend and mentor.       
 Dozens of WWII Veterans pass away each day. Itôs never the wrong time to remember their stories and their sacri-

fices, especially when theyôre still around to share them. 

 

 

The Veterans Council 

of St. Johns County, 

along with Florida Vet-

erans Programs and 

Projects, Inc., and the 

Coquina Veterans are 

planning on present-

ing their recently re-

finished World War II 

documentary to the 

veterans and their 

families of Coquina 

Crossing WW II veter-

ans. More information  

to follow as it becomes 

available. 

http://www.blogs.va.gov/VAntage/8485/the-stories-and-lessons-of-wwii-still-linger/
http://www.blogs.va.gov/VAntage/8468/wwii-veterans-gather-to-celebrate-a-lasting-legacy/
http://www.army.mil/botb/
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Daniel_Inouye#Medal_of_Honor_citation

